
Himachal Pradesh 

 Public Service Commission  

 

  No. 3-19/2019-PSC(R-II)                  Dated:  19.08.2020. 

        “Press Note” 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the tentative date   

of screening test for the post of Tehsil Welfare Officer fixed for 25-10-2020 has been postponed 

to 01.11.2020 due to administrative reasons.  

 

 

      

    Sd/- 

(Ashutosh Garg) IAS,   

        Secretary,  

       H.P. Public Service Commission  

       Ph. No. 0177-2623786. 

 

 

 
 


